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August 7, 2020 

 
United States to Impose 10% Tariffs on Canadian Aluminum Again  

 

 
Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
On August 6, 2020, the White House announced that the United States will be imposing a 10% Section 232 tariff 
on non-alloyed unwrought aluminum articles effective August 16, 2020. Articles classified under HTSUS 
subheading 7601.10 will be subject to the additional 10% duties. All other aluminum products will remain 
exempt from the Section 232 tariff.  
 
The proclamation advised that the 59% of aluminum imports from Canada between June 2019 and May 2020 fall 
into the non-alloyed unwrought aluminum category. A link to the full Presidential proclamation is below. 
Proclamation on Adjusting Imports of Aluminum Into the United States 
 
Canadian aluminum had been previously subject to the Section 232 tariffs that the Trump administration had 
imposed in 2018, but had been removed from the list of countries in 2019 after an agreement was made 
between the two countries.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 
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https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/proclamation-adjusting-imports-aluminum-united-states-080620/

